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COLLEGE OF COMMUNICATION, FINE ARTS, AND MEDIA
Department of Music

July 8, 2011

Rockley Family Foundation
P.O. Box 260818
Lakewood, CO 80226

Dear Sir or Madam:

On behalf of the Department, I would like to express sincere appreciation for your
donation of $1000.

The IRS requires that the following statement be provided for accepting and recording
your donation:

The value of benefits received by a donor in connection with a gift reduces
the amount the donor may take as a charitable deduction for federal income
tax purposes. Under IRS guidelines, the estimated value of the benefits
received, if any, in consideration of your gift is not substantial and,
therefore, will not affect the deductible amount of your gift as a charitable
contribution.

Again, thank you for your support of the UNO Department of Music.

Sincerely,
MM
Melissa Berke

Chair, Department of Music

Cc:  D. Wilcox, Controller
Accounting Services
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